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ST. THOMAS/ST. JOHN, VI - 

GERS ANNOUNCES CUSTOMER SERVICE OUTREACH TO ST. JOHN MEMBERS 
 

THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM WILL BE PROVIDING CUSTOMER SERVICE OUTREACH TO 

ST. JOHN MEMBERS:  

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19, 2014 
THE BATTERY IN CRUZ BAY ST. JOHN  

10:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M. 

CUSTOMER SERVICE OUTREACH TO ST. JOHN MEMBERS WILL CONTINUE ON THE 3RD WEDNESDAY OF EVERY 
MONTH. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ABOUT FUTURE OUTREACH EVENTS, CALL 340-776-7703 EXTENSIONS 4200 OR 
4405 OR VISIT THE GERS WEBSITE AT WWW.USVIGERS.COM.   
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